
Financial  Review for 2018 
 
 
In terms of Christian Stewardship giving this was very significantly down in 2018 compared to 
2017 (which had seen a 10% increase on 2016).  As such the aim for the Christian Stewardship to 
meet the costs of the Common Fund, which increases annually, showed a gap of over £15,000. 
This is in part accounted for by deaths of regular and faithful givers and the ‘churn’ of population 
and thereby congregation which again took away more people and their giving than was gained. 
 
All other income streams were consistent with previous years including Gift Aid Refunds for 
which thanks goes to Mr. Ian Lawrence for his efficient role in achieving the same.  The most 
significant difference in income was Hire which in 2018 saw the highest income ever at almost 
£34,000 compared to almost £15,000 in 2018 (down from £28,000 in 2016).  Ideally this income 
should not be used for Common Fund but rather all other costs and then church maintenance and 
the present Organ Restoration & Completion Fund. 
 
That Fund was officially launched in October 2018 although as the income stream illustrates gifts 
and collections and fund raising events were already directed towards it.  At an estimated cost of 
£650,000. this will be a colossal task but one that in turn will bring greater glory to God in our 
worship and aid further hire and concert facilities. 
 
In terms of Expenditure there are no particular differences to note particularly when the content of 
the General Expenses are noted. 
 
Overall income was healthily above expenditure but due to the drop in stewardship did not 
achieve as much as it otherwise would. 
 
Thanks to Mr. Ron Sutcliffe for maintaining the 200 Club.  It is an aim for 2019 to expand the 
membership of this back towards 200. 
It is likewise hoped to expand the Friends of St. Augustine to those who particularly wish to 
support the Organ Restoration. 
Appropriate Christian Stewardship will be encouraged so as to support the ministry and mission of 
the parish. 
 
Thanks are extended to Lawrence Harrault for all his work as Treasurer both weekly and 
particularly to bring the annual accounts. 
 
 
Fr. Amos, Glyn Williams & Abi Allison 

Vicar & Churchwardens 

 

 

 

 

 






















